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Final Holton USD 336 supt. candidate interviewed
(KNZA)--The Holton School Board wrapped up interviews Friday with the four
finalists vying to be the new USD 336 superintendent.

The final candidate interviewed by the board was Rhonda Frakes, currrent
principal at Jeff West High School.

The other three finalists interviewed by the board this week were Patrick
Graham, current principal at Santa Fe Trail High School; Dr. Ryan Most,
director of virtual learning and special programs at Kansas City USD 550; and
Trevor Ashcraft, current superintendent of Onaga USD 322.

Public meet-and-greet sessions were held for each candidate on the day of their
interview.

The four finalists were selected from among ten applicants during a special board
meeting on January 22.

Current Holton Superintendent Bob Davies announced last November he will
retire at the end of the current school year.
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